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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Further to the Examining Authority’s Rule 8 letter of 16 February 2021, and on behalf of Cogent
Land LLP (‘Cogent’), we wish to formally withdraw the concerns raised in Cogent’s Relevant
Representation made on 14 August 2020. Cogent has had constructive discussions with the
Applicant, and now considers concerns previously raised to have been addressed. We request
that Cogent remains registered as an Interested Party through the examination, and reserves the
right to make future representations where relevant.
 
Additionally, please can the contact email address for Cogent as an Interested Party be updated
from esmearton@iceniprojects.com to jjaulim@iceniprojects.com.
 
Regards,
James

James Jaulim ​  
Associate, Planning

telephone: 020 3958 6124
mobile: 
email: jjaulim@iceniprojects.com

Find Us : Edinburgh | Glasgow | London | Manchester

Follow us on : Instagram | LinkedIn | Twitter | Vimeo | Ian's Blog

​Iceni Projects will be supporting the LandAid SleepOut on 11 March. 
​Click here to offer your support in ending youth homelessness. Thank you.
​
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